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AIKEN, SOUTH CAROLINA

Stable View to Host Alumni Challenge Press
Release
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Aiken, SC. December 21, 2023 - In addition to hosting the USEA
Intercollegiate and Interscholastic Eventing Championships at the
Charity Horse Trials May 4th-5th, Stable View will also be hosting
an Alumni Challenge.



This challenge will allow current graduate students as well as any
college alumni to form teams. Stable View recognizes that due to
Covid many recent college graduates missed opportunities to
compete at the championship for their college. There are lots of
college graduates who went to school before the USEA
Intercollegiate Eventing Program’s inception and never had the
opportunity to compete in any team challenges.

This inaugural Alumni and Graduate Student Championship
hosted by Stable View will be a chance for any and all college
alumni and current graduate students to compete as part of a
team. This will be the first of what is planned to be future Alumni
Challenges. Gather your college friends and teammates and see
you May 4th and 5th at Stable View.

The Alumni Challenge will have its own set of awards that will be
announced as soon as possible.

In addition to the Alumni Challenge, Starter has been added to the
Charity Horse Trials allowing even more opportunities for horse
trial and championship competitors.

Please send inquiries to Emma Young.
(484) 356 - 3173
emma@stableviewfarm.com



